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June G, 1284,

Honorable Fred G, Aandahl,
Assistant Secretary,
Department of the Interior,
Washington, D, C.

Dear Fred:

Enclosed is the telegram I have
from North Dakota Indian tribes in reference to the
leasing of land for oil and gas purposes. The land
in question once belonging to the Fort Borthold In-
dians.

As you are in the Department, you
will know how best to handle this matter. I simply hope
that we can take care of the wishes of these people.

With kind regards and every good
wish, Tam

Sincerely,

WL asd.
enclosure,

L
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